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October 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Student COP Event at Holme Grange School – 15th November 2024 
 
Your child has chosen to be part of a team of 4 students from Kings Academy Easthampstead Park attending a 

Mock Conference of Parties with other local schools on Friday 15th November 2024. 

The conference, taking place at Holme Grange School, Wokingham, will be run as if students are taking part in 

global negotiations at COP29. Each school attending has been assigned a country and they will represent their 

country’s views, address key questions and network informally with other country delegations. 

The students will be leaving school at 8am and returning at 3pm using the school minibus. Students should wear 

full school uniform and they will be provided with lunch and refreshments throughout the event, however are 

encouraged to bring their own refillable water bottle.  

This trip is free of charge, however, to enable your child to participate, please complete the emergency 
contact, medical & dietary details section on your ParentPay account. You are also asked if you agree to 
your child being photographed/recorded which may be used on social media.   
Please complete this information by Monday 4th November 2024. 
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate in contacting me via email at 

allyce.greenshields@kgaeasthampstead.uk 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Allyce Greenshields 
Teacher of Humanities 
Global Awareness Coordiantor  

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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